

Infant Room Newsletter

December 2018

Dear Parents,

We have a few reminders for you.

- 1. We will be closed on Monday December 24 and Tuesday December 25 for Christmas. Please mark your calendar and make other arrangements for your child.
- 2. Santa will be visiting AALC Tuesday December 4 at 10 am. Unique Moments will be taking pictures if you're interested in purchasing. More details to go home Friday.
- 3. Remember to enter your child's code in the computer upon arriving and upon leaving.
- 4. Please call or text Ms. Lacey at 309-883-0916 if your child is going to be late or not here.
- 5. Please follow the sick policy. This is very important for the health of your child and the health of the other children as well as the teachers.
- 6. Please check your child's box to be sure he/she has weather appropriate, right size, and enough clothing here.
- 7. Please bring updated shot records to Teresa when your child gets immunizations.

If you have any questions call Ms. Teresa or Ms. Lacey at 573-677-2252. Remember you can call or text Ms. Lacey at 309-883-0916.

Thank you for trusting us to your precious children!

Ms. Lacey

Ms. Sierra

Ms. Yvette